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Spotlight on STEM Day 

changed 02/07/2012 - 8:58am 

The annual Spotlight on STEM day is Thursday, February 23, 2012. The focus of the Spotlight Day is on science and math 
projects that integrate technology in the PreK-12 curriculum. The Spotlight Gallery (table displays) will be open from 9:30 - 
11:30 am. There will be Spotlight Presentations (20 min presentations, every 30 min) from 1:30 - 3:30 pm. This is a great 
opportunity to hear about authentic applications of science and math in PreK-12 classrooms and to talk with teachers and 
students to get their perspective of learning with hands-on, inquiry-based, interactive science, math and technology 
programs. The even is free and open to the public.
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